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SOCIAL MEDIA: 
OUR FACEBOOK GROUP GROUND RULES
We know that within the Rights Respecting community we are respectful of each 
others rights. However, we have prepared a few group rules to keep this group a 
safe, supportive and positive environment:

 ■ Do not post personal details such as email addresses or the precise location of your 
school.  Although this is a closed group be aware that Facebook is essentially an open 
platform. Be aware of safeguarding considerations whenever you post.

 ■ You can report posts by clicking on the arrow in the right hand corner and choosing 
“Report to admin”.

 ■ Do not upload any photos with children’s faces or names on. Children’s work is not 
allowed in the group, the only exceptions are:

     It is part of a display or a collection
        -  You have express permission from the parent/carer or you are their parent/carer
        -   It has appeared on other public places including school’s blog/social media.
        -   Ensure there is no identifiable information on the work and anything uploaded must 
be posted in good spirit (i.e. not seen as offensive against the student or anyone else).

 ■ Use social media in line with your employer’s social media policy.
 ■ Anyone seen to be bullying or making offensive comments will be removed and blocked
 ■ We will remove buying and selling posts.
 ■ No surveys, questionnaires or petitions.
 ■ No advertising or recruitment posts.
 ■ Do not screenshot any posts or comments and share them in other forums or platforms. 

This includes printing out screenshots and sharing with people not in the Unicef UK – 
Rights Respecting Schools group. 

 ■ We reserve the right to delete any comments or posts which it deems inappropriate 
for the group. Any comments which are flagged to admins as being rude, offensive or 
unsupportive will be removed.

 ■ Anyone seen to violate the above rules may be removed from the group without contact.

Any views or opinions presented in this group are solely those of the author and do not 
necessarily represent those of Unicef UK and the Rights Respecting Schools Award.

Our Facebook group is monitored primarily during 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday. If you 
require support please email rrsa@unicef.org.uk


